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November 19, 2008

TO:  District Council Presidents, Jurisdictional Chairs, Coordinators, CUPE Ontario Executive Board, CUPE Ontario Equality Committees, OCHU Executive Board

Re:  Bottled Water Campaign with Council of Canadians - Revised
Dear CUPE Ontario Activists,

I’m really excited to share with you all that CUPE Ontario is joining up with Maude Barlow, newly appointed UN Advisor on Water and the Council of Canadians to host a 15 city tour across the Province from January 12 – January 30, 2009.

The goals:

· Promote public water and foster support for keeping water services in Ontario

· Secure bottled water bans in municipalities, school boards, hospitals, universities and other public institutions

· Secure province wide ban of the sale and purchase of single-use water bottles

· Raise member and public awareness

The objectives of the campaign include generating public support for bottled water bans, supporting and empowering community activists seeking bottled water bans and restoring public faith in public water.

CUPE Ontario will be working closely with the Council of Canadians on this tour and we need to immediately link up our local people with their local people.

The tour stop will include a Press Conference with Brother Sid Ryan and Maude Barlow, followed by a town hall public meeting, in the following communities:

Windsor

January 12

London

January 13

Guelph


January 14

Hamilton

January 15

St. Catharines

January 16

Ottawa


January 19

Kingston

January 20

Midland

January 21  *changed from Toronto
Kitchener

January 22

Owen Sound

January 23

Brockville

January 26

Cobourg

January 27

Oshawa 

January 28

Toronto

January 29  *changed from Barrie
Peterborough

January 30

**no Barrie dates scheduled

The Northern communities will be scheduled for the spring to avoid any winter weather conflicts.

It is crucial to have CUPE activists working on the ground with the Council of Canadians to mobilize our members and help make this campaign a success.

CUPE Ontario will be booking an activist off for 2 weeks in each of the identified communities to assist with organizing for each event and supporting the Council of Canadians efforts.

If you are available to help support these efforts in any of the targeted communities – please let me know.   I am hoping to connect CUPE folks up with the Council of Canadian folks as soon as possible so organizing and planning discussions can begin. 

This tour will be huge and very exciting.  CUPE Ontario needs the support of all of our activists to make this as much of a success as it can be.

I look forward to hearing from you, having your support and getting you all hooked up with Council of Canadians members in your area.

I will be following up with each of you by phone – so get on board early!!!

In solidarity,

Candace Rennick

CUPE Ontario

crennick@cupe.ca
705-743-0600 ext 26 

www.cupe.on.ca 
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